
Dear All,
Firstly, a warm welcome to our Byrchall family. It was wonderful to see so
many of you on Friendship Day. We hope this has given you a flavour of what
is ahead as your child makes the transition to Secondary School.

We will be sending a number of bulletins over the next term to make
transition as easy as possible. We will introduce all of the Year 7 team
members, keep you up to date with key dates and events and share all the
information you will need to prepare your child for starting with us in
September along with some helpful hints to support coping with change.

We look forward to seeing you soon,
Miss S Wilson (Head of Year 7)
Mrs D Fletcher (Assistant Head – Head of Lower School)



Thursday 11th May - Curriculum Evening (approx. 4-6pm),
where your child is invited after school to take part in some

fun lessons and get to know the rest of their new year group.
Thursday 25th May is a second Curriculum Evening 

Thursday 29th June is Transition Evening where students and
parents/carers get to meet senior staff and spend some time

with Form Tutors.
Summer School weeks will be held on July 24th- 28th 

(approx. 4-6pm) with different subjects.

and July 31st- August 4th.  
More information will follow shortly on how to book onto one of

the Summer Schools.


